
 
 

BikePGH’s OpenStreets Impact to Service on Saturday 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (June 28, 2024) - More than two-dozen Pittsburgh Regional 
Transit bus routes will experience detours and/or delays for BikePGH's Open Streets event 
on Saturday. 
 
The event will close streets and impact buses that travel to and through Pittsburgh's Hill 
District, downtown, and the North Side.  
 
Most detours will begin about 9 a.m. and end by 3 p.m. Delays are expected to last from 10 
a.m. until 2 p.m. 
 
Riders should allow for extra travel time. 
 
Riders with questions are encouraged to call PRT Customer Service. Representatives are 
available by calling 412-442-2000, on Twitter @pghtransitcare or via live chat 
at www.rideprt.org. They are available 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. on weekdays and from 8 a.m. to 
4:30 p.m. on weekends and holidays. 
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